Sustainability Perspectives

You, Your Brain,
and the World All Around

David Mumm, founder of the Aurora
Institute for Accelerating Human Development,
will discuss how upgrading your brain and its
operating software, the "mind," can result in a
happier, healthier life by increasing intelligence
and performance. Mr. Mumm will present
benefits and supporting science for people to
more quickly adapt to a rapidly changing
environment by using applied neuro-science
and accelerated learning strategies.

Monday, October 26, 2015 ~ 12:20 — 1:20PM
Stratton Hall Room 209

All Sustainability Perspectives series events are free and open to the public.
The series explores the concept of sustainability from a variety of viewpoints.

Wells is committed to providing access to all events; anyone needing assistance
should contact Marian Brown, Center for Sustainability and the Environment, at
315-364-3304 or by email at mbrown@wells.edu, as soon as possible.
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